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13th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Summer Fair – Cake Donations 
 
On Wednesday 2nd July we are asking that children to donate homemade or shop bought cakes for  
our cake sale at the Summer Fair which will be on Thursday 3rd July.  
 
As a thank you  to those children that can donate cakes, children will be rewarded with a Hot  
Chocolate nomination.  
 
All money raised at the Summer Fair will be spent on the children so please do come along and  
enjoy the fun and games. 
 
If you have any queries at all please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 
enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs Young 
Head of School  
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